RE: CDC info sheets

From: "Cohn, Amanda (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/OD)" <ancO@cdc.gov=>
To: Stanley Plotkin <stanley.plotkin@vaxconsult.com>

Date: Mon, 23 Nov 2020 07:13:29 -0500

Hi Dr. Plotkin,

| do remember that discussion very well. The person who was leading that effort has since retired, | will follow-up and
find out who is taking it on.

Thank you!
Amanda

From: Stanley Plotkin <stanley.plotkin@vaxconsult.com>
Sent: Friday, November 20, 2020 12:09 PM

To: Cohn, Amanda (CDC/DDID/NCIRD/OD) <ancO@cdc.gov>
Subject: CDC info sheets

Dear Amanda:

A year or two ago (who can remember that far back in these times?) | brought
up the issue of CDC vaccine information sheets and the need to distinguish between
validated reactions and phenomena noted rarely that might or might not be truly
associated with vaccination. | did have some communication with the person
responsible although that conversation sort of trailed off. However, anticipating the
licensure of COVID-19 vaccines in 2021, it is not too early to think about what CDC will
say.

What are your thoughts on the matter and has preparation begun? I'd be glad
to discuss.

Best wishes,

Stanley



